
 

CCCGA is moving to a new membership management software, and we need your help to ensure our information on 
your farms and businesses is correct. To that end, this year the annual membership form will be completely different 
from years past so we want to give you advance notice of what will be coming. This project has been in the works for 
the last year, and we have realized that due to the limitations of our current and past systems, some information, that 
we can now make use of with our new software, has either never been recorded or has required abbreviations. The 
form we will be sending out will require a bit more work, but the goal is to make sure our records are accurately      
reflecting company and personnel names, emails, phone numbers, etc.  

 

As you will see when you get your membership renewal this year, we are looking for you to provide all the information 
related to your farm/business on the form. This includes providing the legal business name, who in your family/
business should be receiving mailings or invoices, who should be getting our emails, current acres in production and 
much more. While the basic farm/business information is usually prepopulated on your form, we will be sending blank 
forms to everyone. Our intent is that when you submit your membership, any discrepancies with what we currently 
have on file will come to light. Our staff will be reviewing each membership record for accuracy to make sure the     
correct people receive the proper communications going forward.  

 

The exciting part about using this new software is that everyone will have the option to pay for memberships, events 
and invoices all online as we move forward. It will also become the new vehicle for sending out member emails       
including the Bogside Newsletter. Each member will have access to their own account online where you can view any 
open invoices at any time. Not an online user? No worries, paying by check via US mail is still an option. This will just 
streamline the membership process for those who choose to do so online. The software is capable of so many things 
and we are excited to bring this new platform to the membership. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to the office if you have any questions when you receive your membership form. We will 
be happy to help! 
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CHANGING ON THE FLY 

BY: BRIAN WICK, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

 

the state does not have a single educational 
program focused on cranberry. There will be an 
advisory committee created that will provide 
oversight as the work is done. A report is due 
this spring. Opportunities await. 
 
In closing, some of you may have heard some 
noise in the media about cranberries being    
supplanted by cannabis as the Commonwealthôs 
top agricultural crop. In fact, I just spoke with 
WBUR today to help set the record straight. 
Cranberries are the number one agricultural 
FOOD crop, not the top overall agricultural crop. 
That distinction has been held by nursery for 
some time. As I explained, our growers are   
focused on their farms and improving them, not 
what cannabis growers are doing. Good for 
them but our growers are proud of their history, 
heritage and innovation. As far as Iôm            
concerned, this is not a news story. If you hear 
similar rumblings with neighbors and friends, I 
hope you feel the same way and help set the 
record straight!  
 
I hope you all have a happy and healthy holiday 
season. Enjoy! 

Most people may view this time of year as the 
holiday season but as I mentioned last month in 
this space, itôs also meeting season. With     
harvest complete, itôs time to grab the attention 
of the growers and start planning for 2023 and 
beyond. The annual crop summit meeting was 
this week, hosted at the Wareham Public      
Library. The Cranberry Station will report on the 
details but spoiler alert here, there was some 
great dialog amongst the growers and research-
ers present. The takeaway for me was that 
there are a lot of great ideas to explore but we 
still have a lot of horticultural research questions 
to be answered. With a newly revamped cran-
berry station about to open, itôs the perfect time 
to get to work on these challenges! 
 
The CCCGA Environmental & Government   
Affairs Committee met to hear the latest from 
John Fernandes on Beacon Hill, his outlook for 
the coming months but most importantly, to    
discuss legislative and related advocacy issues 
for 2023. The committee covered a lot of ground 
and there will be many issues for us to explore 
and advocate on behalf of our growers. Some 
items might not be our issues but will be issues 
that we need to engage in to protect our inter-
ests as best possible. Thereôs plenty for us to do 
in this arena as well. 
 
The CCCGA board will meet later this week. A 
big part of the agenda will be evaluating the 
work of CCCGA this past year but also,        
mapping out the objectives for 2023. Until the 
board discusses it, itôs premature for me to list 
anything here but I know full well we will not lack 
for things to do. There are a lot of challenges for 
us but also a lot of opportunities to make a     
difference for our growers. There will be more to 
report on this next month and beyond. 
 
There is a workforce development project      
underway, the first step in what we are hoping is 
establishing a program to introduce the cranber-
ry industry to students at the secondary or high-
er education levels. Included in the state budget 
was funding for UMass-Dartmouth to work with 
us to evaluate opportunities and develop a plan 
to help build the future workforce for our indus-
try. We all know this is much needed and   
amazingly, the largest agricultural food crop in  
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Servicing                                      

Diesel and Gasoline                   

Engines                                     

On Sight Repairs 

Bill Alger                                     

317 Elm Street                           

Kingston, MA 02364                   

Cell: 617-688-6961 
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